
 

***************Community Events ************** 

Notice - Can you teach high school Math and Science? 

Austin Christian Academy would love to talk with 
you: principal@austinchristianacademy.ca or call                   
204 637-2303 

November 22, 2019 7:00pm  Circle Square Ranch 
Dessert Fundraiser at the MacGregor EMC. Come join us 
for coffee and dessert as we celebrate our exciting 

ministry. Our staff will be sharing some of our stories. 
There will be a time of worship as well as an opportunity 
to give. If you are planning on coming please RSVP to 

Shaina Bergen at (204) 723-2669 or austin@csranch.ca.. 

************************************************************** 

Church Contacts: 

Church Website – westendchurch.ca 

Church Office – 204-685-2092 

Pastor Myron Friesen -204-871-4796 

Pastor Matt Beutler – 204-996-7724 

Bulletin (Melody Buhler) – 204-870-2803 

Email contacts: Church/Pastors – westend@mts.net 

Bulletin – bulletin2go@gmail.com 

 
 

Offering Schedule for Nov/Dec 

Nov.17 – Local Missionary Fund 

Nov. 24 – Local Fund 

Dec.1    – ½ Local Fund/ ½ Reach Beyond 

Dec.8    -  Local fund 

Dec. 15 – Local Fund 

Dec. 22 – Local Fund 

Dec. 29 – Local Fund 

 

 

November 10, 2019 

 

Welcome and Announcements  

Praise & Worship – Country Praise 

Offering – Local Fund 

Offertory –  

Sharing and Prayer 

Children’s Church 

Music Ministry – Wayne F. 

Message – Lorne Meisner 

              “Before you come to Worship…”                                                                                                                          

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

West End Church Mission Statement 

We purpose to be a spirit led community that 
draws people to Christ, and helps them grow 

to be effective servants of the Lord.” 
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mailto:westend@mts.net
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************************************************************** 
 

Today   - a warm welcome to  Lorne Meisener                
             - 2:30 p.m. Senior celebration at Macgregor EMC 
                               faspa will follow  

              
Thank you so much to our church family for all your 
care, visits, love, food, calls and all the prayer during 

John’s struggle with cancer these last 2 years, esp these 
last few months  and also since his passing.  Thank you 

to the food committee for organizing the lunch and all 
those that help serve and for the ushers for your help 
during the service and thank you to Myron and Claudette 

for helping us so much and being there for us always.  We 
are so thankful to God for all of you, our precious church 
family !   May the Lord bless you for your kindness.   

From Mary Martens and family  
 

 

**************** Westend Events **************** 
 
Help Needed - We would like to encourage our 

missionaries by sending them Christmas cards. It would 
be nice if each would recieve at least 5 cards. Please help 
us reach this goal by signing your name next to the family 

on the list in the lobby that you will be sending a greeting 
to. Thank you for your help! – The Missions Committee 

 
Monday, November 18 - Congregational Meeting @ 7:30 
p.m. at the church 

 
Thursday,November 21-Friday, November 22- Living 

Books will be set up at Austin Christian Academy (12-8 
Thursday and 9-12 Friday). Come enjoy some shopping. 
 

Sunday November 24 – we will be celebrating 
communion during our morning service. 
 

 
 

 
 

Sunday November 24 – the monthly support fund for the 
Hermas family is running low. Would you be able to 
contribute to this opportunity? A collection will be taken 

during the morning service. Please continue to pray for the 
Hermas family as Sadric ( youngest child) is dealing with a 

tooth infection. 
 
Friday, November 29 – Sprucedale supper . We are 

looking for pie baking volunteers! They have asked us to 
donate 10 cookie sheets 10x15. Sign up sheet in the foyer 

or talk to Christina or Pauline if you have questions. 
 
Marriage Seminar – November 29-30 Westend will be 

hosting a marriage seminar facilitated by our own Wayne 
Friesen. Wayne writes, “One of the keys to happier 
relationships, is understanding the dynamics between a 

couple when they interact and relate to each other. By 
using the “Hold Me Tight” material by Sue Johnson, you 

will gain a better understanding of what’s happening for 
you and your spouse during times of stress and learn to 
turn typical times of disconnection to connection. When 

we are connected to the person we love most, the rest of 
life becomes much more manageable. This material is for 

all couples regardless of the season their marriage is in.” 
Cost: $30 per couple. Lunch will be provided on Saturday. 
Please let Pastor Myron know by Nov. 17th if you would 

like to attend. 
 
Friday, December 20 – Jr. Choir Christmas Program  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

****************** This Week ********************* 
 
Pastor Myron and Pastor Matt will be away 
until Wednesday night but they can be 
reached on their cell phones. 
 
Thursday         - 7:30 p.m. Baby shower for Jody Unrau  

Nov.14                         at the church. 
                             

Wednesday        - 7:30 p.m. Prayer meeting at the church 
Nov. 6                   - 7:30 p.m. Choir & Chime practice  
                                     

Friday                 -  3:45 p.m. Jr. Choir practice. (for more         
Nov. 8                     information contact Bethany,  
                               Claudette,or Christina)                               

                              - 7:30 p.m. Youth at the church 
 

Saturday              - 8:30 a.m  - Men's Breakfast at Valley                              
Nov. 16                    View Bible Camp. Free of Charge.  
                                Guest Speaker: Carel Cloete, Chaplin  

                                with Union Gospel Mission.  
                                Register early! Call the camp or text  

                                Henry (204-872-1023),  
                                Michael (204-574-  8097),  
                                Jared (204-856-3154). 

                                                                         
Next Sunday         - Shoebox Ministry  Dedication  
Nov. 17                   - Pulpit Exchange – Pastor Myron will     

                                be preaching in Gladstone and   
                                Richard Hoeppner from Dauphin will 

                                be preaching here at Westend. 
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